&

March 08, 2023

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Project title : Exterior Repainting of PNOC Building 5
Reference No.: 2023-02-078

Notice is hereby issued postponing the scheduled Pre-bid Conference for the
abovementioned public bidding due to the 2023 — 1% Quarter Nationwide Simultaneous
Earthquake Drill which Philippine National Oil Company (PNQC) will participate on March 09,
2023, between 9:00 A.M. and 10:00 A.M.

The new schedule is set on March 09, 2023 (11:00 AM).

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Approved by:

Chairgerson
Bids ahd Awards Committee dd
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